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April 17, 2015

Mr. Steve Hatton

Hatton Godat Pantier

3910 Martin Way E, Ste. B
Olympia, Washington 98506

Dear Steve:

SUBJECT: LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE
Briar Glen (AKA North Cascades Village)
CD #13-2292

This letter of acceptance is issued in accordance with the Standards, Section 3.060 -
Inspection, and Section 2.030.E - Acceptance of Dedication for Public Improvements. This
letter certifies that all public improvements have been installed in accordance with the
requirements of Olympia Municipal Code Title 17 and/or the Standards; and are hereby
accepted by the City of Olympia.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me by calling
(360) 753-8254, or e-mailing cdower@ci.olympia.wa.us.

Sincerely,

Chuck Dower
Engineering Plans Examiner
Community Planning & Development Department
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